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Lauderdale County Forestry Association Members

We hope everyone had a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year. While 2020 brought unprecedented
change to our daily lives we press ahead into 2021. As things begin to normalize this year we hope to
offer short courses and have in-person meetings. We will communicate with you as those events are
scheduled.

Remember to follow our Facebook page. Search for Lauderdale County Forestry Association and “Like”
to follow. On our Facebook page you can see a link to Certified Burn Manager courses scheduled for this
year. You can also go to the Mississippi Forestry Commission website for more details. Currently,
courses are scheduled for Feb. 2™ in Pontotoc, Feb. 16™ in Grenada, and March 2™ in Hattiesburg.

This past summer we awarded two students with the Betty Lacy Scholarship. Each student received
$1000 to help pay for their Forestry education at Mississippi State University. The two students that
received the award were Garrett Gibson and Hunter Marlow.

Hope to see everyone soon!
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